
Walk in the Footprints of Heroes

Australians walk the Kokoda Track in memory of
more than 2,000 soldiers who died during World
War II while defending Papua New Guinea from
the invading Japanese army. Walking the Kokoda
Track is both a mental and physical challenge
that has the potential to draw out previously
unseen leadership skills. This is an opportunity
no young Australian should pass upon.

Clubs WA is seeking one person between the 
ages of 16 and 22 to walk the Kokoda Track in late 
September this year as part of the Kokoda Youth 
Leadership Challenge. 

To apply, contact Clubs WA on 1300 640 616 or 
email marketing@clubswa.com.au. For more 
information, visit www.clubswa.com.au

Applications close 31 May 2013.

Applicants must be between the ages of 16 and 22 (as at 23/09/13) and reside in Western Australia. Applicants will be required 
to pass a medical examination to prove their fitness. Expenses including airfare (international and domestic), accommodation 
and food will be covered by Clubs WA and assistance also provided for standard equipment.

Kokoda Youth Leadership Challenge 
23 September – 4 October 2013

“You can read about it, you can watch 
documentaries, you can watch the 
movies, but until you have walked the 
footsteps you’ll never understand it.”

Charlie Lynn – former Australian Soldier 
& NSW Upper House Politician


